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CIRCULAR 
 
No. A-10/CIR/ABAD/ELEC/11-1271 
September 14, 2011 
 
 
ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS OF ABAD 
 
 
 
SUBJECT:  ELECTION OF ABAD FOR THE TERM 2011 – 2012 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 

The number of nomination papers filed for the CEC & REC in respect of ABAD Election 
for the term 2011- 2012 equal to the number of vacant available seats.  

 

Therefore, no polling shall be held on Thursday, 22 September 2011. However, Annual 

General Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 28 September 2011.  All Members of 

ABAD are requested to please attend. 

 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
(S. Javed Jafri) 
Secretary General– ABAD 
 


